
FUTURE DERRY 

KINDERGARTENERS, 

YOU ARE INVITED! 

RSVP
An RSVP is required to join our special 

event.  Please reserve your child’s 

special resource back pack and RSVP 

by completing the information form on:

resourcebackpack.dasd.us

Important Information

WHO: Derry Area children who are coming to  

kindergarten for the 2022-23 school 

year (must be 5 by the first day of   

school, August 29, 2022)

WHERE: Virtually, join us on Zoom at

kindergartenreadiness.dasd.us

WHEN: May 12, 2022 at 6:00 PM

How Will I Pick Up Our Resource Back Pack Before the Virtual Event?

What Will Happen During the Virtual Event?

COMING TO 

KINDERGARTEN, 

READY TO GROW

• RSVP on the resourcebackpack.dasd.us link

• During the week of Monday – Wednesday, May 9th – 12th between 9: 00 AM to 3:00 PM, come 

to the Grandview Elementary School Lobby

• Ring the buzzer at the office entrance

• A school employee will provide you with your resource bag

During this virtual event you will meet your principal, 
Mrs. Higgs, and go on a fun-filled tour of your school, 
Grandview Elementary!  Exciting activities await you led 
by your teachers using some of the great items that are 

packed in your resource back pack. (Don’t forget to 
RSVP and pick up your back pack prior to the event!) We 
cannot wait to see you online, spend the evening enjoying 
fun activities together, and meet you and your family!


